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Welcome Harmony

Please join us in welcoming our new Hearing

Care Technician, Harmony Toner.

 

Harmony comes to us from a great

background, most recently working at

Emerald Physicians. Looking for a new

opportunity with room to advance and grow,

Harmony is eager to have a more hands on

role, with the ability to continue to focus on

patient care.

 

As a wife and mother of three boys (and two

cats), her downtime includes spending time

with family. If she's not watching the boys play

sports or playing the guitar, she simply enjoys

spending time making each other laugh. 

Harmony works Mondays and

Thursdays in our Yarmouth Port

office, and in Mashpee on

Tuesdays, Wednesdays and

Fridays.

Music to Our Ears

Speaking of harmony (ok, we couldn't help ourselves!)... did you know that

MUSIC can help keep your brain young?

 

Since we actually hear with our brain, this is especially good news. And what

better time than the holidays to indulge in music. See what the experts say – and

how you can use music to support healthy hearing.

READ MORE

https://hearingonthecape.com/audiology-and-hearing-aid-services
https://hearingonthecape.com/locations
https://hearingonthecape.com/contact-us
https://hearingonthecape.com/
http://campaign.r20.constantcontact.com/render?ca=20f8df23-d281-41f7-acc5-5a661a54112a&preview=true&m=1126605899417&id=preview
https://hearingonthecape.com/blog/how-music-keeps-the-brain-young


Yarmouth Port office: 508-385-5222

Mashpee office: 508-539-9780

CONNECT WITH US

      

Visit our website

https://www.facebook.com/AdvancedAudiology/
https://goo.gl/Loyflo
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCCHhDzpGxdyV-XLVzbIFdhA
http://hearingonthecape.com/

